
The British Columbia Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals is a not-for-profit organization reliant on donations from the public 

 

Sat, December 3rd, 2016  11am to 3pm 
WaterWorkz Paw Spa, 3831 Still Creek Av, Bby  (604-435-0002) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

           

Capture your pet in the Christmas spirit and support the BC SPCA! 
 

For $20, Colleen Murphy Photography will capture your furry loved with a Christmas-themed 
backdrop, perfect for holiday greeting cards or just for you! 

 

While there, meet the entire holistic team of WaterWorkz Paw Spa practitioners and have 
your chance to win prizes and more! 

 

WaterWorkz will also be accepting animal toys and canned cat & dog food donations. 
All monies raised go directly to help animals cared for at the BC SPCA Burnaby Branch. 

 
For more or contact information: facebook.com/bcspca.burnaby or call Waterworkz 

604-291-7201 


